
 
From: Carol Duncan <CDuncan@jonesboro.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, October 17, 2023 2:45 PM 
To: 'Stephanie Nichols' <stephanie.nichols777@gmail.com>; Aldermen <Aldermen@jonesboro.org>; 
April Leggett <ALeggett@jonesboro.org>; Harold Copenhaver <HCopenhaver@jonesboro.org> 
Cc: Garrett Dunnam <garrettdunnam@hotmail.com> 
Subject: RE: Tabling of Zoning Appeal 
 
Thank you Stephanie.  I believe the only way to facilitate this at this time is for a motion to be made at 
the beginning of the appeal hearing at 4 asking that it be postponed to November 21st. I would 
recommend that all parties show up for the hearing just to be sure it is in fact postponed.  We will also 
need a quorum at that time to vote on the postponement.  
 
Carol 
From: Stephanie Nichols <stephanie.nichols777@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, October 17, 2023 1:38 PM 
To: Aldermen <Aldermen@jonesboro.org>; Carol Duncan <CDuncan@jonesboro.org>; April Leggett 
<ALeggett@jonesboro.org>; Harold Copenhaver <HCopenhaver@jonesboro.org> 
Cc: Garrett Dunnam <garrettdunnam@hotmail.com> 
Subject: Tabling of Zoning Appeal 
 
Dear Mayor and City Council Members:   

On behalf of the board of Options, A Pregnancy Resource Center, Inc., we would like to request that our 
zoning appeal be temporarily tabled until the date of November 21, 2023.  It is our desire to have more 
time to work out a satisfactory resolution with the interests of all parties in mind.   

Sincerely,  

Stephanie Nichols 

--  
Stephanie Nichols 
Attorney at Law 
P.O. Box 1115 
Jonesboro, AR 72403 
(501) 288-2927 
 
Confidentiality Notice:   
 
The information contained in this message, along with any attachments, may contain information which is 
confidential, proprietary, work product and/or protected by attorney client privilege, or may otherwise be legally 
privileged, proprietary in nature, or protected by law from disclosure.  Any dissemination to anyone other than 
the intended recipient, or other use of this message and its contents, is prohibited.  If you are not the intended 
recipient, you are hereby notified that reading, copying, or distributing this message in any way is strictly 
prohibited.  If you have received this message in error, please contact the sender immediately for additional 
instructions, and also take the appropriate steps to delete the message completely from your computer system.   
 
 


